


THE GUAM PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT AND CONTINUED PUBLIC MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Guam Public Utilities Commission [PUC] adjourned its regular business meeting of November 30, 2017, to December 5, 2017.  The PUC issued its Order of Adjournment of Meeting pursuant to 5 GCA §8109.

The adjourned meeting will continue on December 5, 2017, commencing at 6:30 p.m.., at Suite 202 GCIC Building, 414 W. Soledad Ave., Hagatna.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
The following business will be transacted:

Agenda
	
1.	Guam Power Authority 
	•	GPA Docket 17-20, Petition to Refund/Refinance GPA’s 				outstanding 2010 Series A Revenue Bonds, ALJ Report, and 			Proposed Order

Further information about the meeting may be obtained from the PUC’s Administrator Lou Palomo at 472-1907.  Those persons who require special accommodations, auxiliary aids, or services to attend the meeting should also contact Ms. Palomo.
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